
RESEARCH CORPORATION 
DIVISION OF GRANTS 

405 LEXINGTON AVENUE 

NEW YORK 17 

CHARLES H. SCHAUER 
VICE PRESIDENT and SECRETARY 

October 20, 1961 

Dear Mr. Reber: 

To get to your most important business first: I called the 
Isotopes office, and they assure me that the first batch of 
4 samples (results of, rather) went to you on September 6. 
They should have been sent by air mail but at this date they 
are not sure of it and think they could have gone by sea 
mail. I asked if they could send a duplicate of that report 
and they said those results had been included in a summary
which had gone to you on October 11th, along with the results 
of five more samples. Results on the lOth sample were sent 
on October 18, and we have now received the invoice for 6; 
they had previously billed for the first 4. 

By this ~ime you should have received all the reports. If 
you stil~ave not, let me know and I'll get copies of all 
from them and we'll send them ourselves. I suspect perhcps 
somebody in their mailing department is trying to save the 
25 cents per half ounce air mail cost. 

We have ordered the transistors and the SILASTIC bands, asking 
that both be sent directly to you, the former by air parcel 
post, the latter by sea parcel post. As you get each parcel, 
would you please drop us a note so that we'll know it's o.k. 
to pay the bills. 

The book from Floyd Clymer has been sent to you. 

All the Grants men have left for Yosemite National Park 
where the the G~ts Committee is meeting this week-end and 
early next week. We are having Indian Summer but we cannot 
hope that it will last much longer. 

Illinois Institute of Technology is trying to bring its business 
survey (of Alumni) of ten years ago up to date. The Alumni Assoc. 
would like the information requested on the enclosed copy of 
their reply card. Mr. Schauer wasn't sure you'd thank us for 
filling it out, so I'll let you decide. If you want to do so 
and to send me the information I'll fill the card out and 
return. Or you can mail the form directly to them. 

I think this does it for this time. 

Sinc~ 

J f 
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Dear Alumnus: 
Ten years ago we made a business survey of our alumni 
and had wonderful cooperation. Now we're trying to 
re-evaluate our information as to present-day 
correctness. Will you help? ••• 
The information is for alumni records only! • • • If 
there are other alumni associated with you at your 
business location, would you so advise us? We can 
correct their records, courtesy of you.
If there should be some change in your home address 
please so advise and REMAIL BOTH CARDS back to us. 
Thanks~ 

A. J. Platt, M.E. '17, president
Illinois Tech Alumni Association 


